

[bookmark: _GoBack]From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 20 February 2015 14:05
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 14/02004/HYBRID

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:05 PM on 20 Feb 2015 from Mrs linda ward.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land South Of Perdiswell Farm Shipton Road Shipton On Cherwell 

	Proposal:
	OUTLINE:- Up to 1500 dwellings, including affordable housing and up to a 150 unit care village (C2) with associated publicly accessible ancillary facilities; site for a new primary school; up to 930sqm of retail space; up to 7,500sqm locally led employment (B1/B2/B8) including link and ride; site for a football association step 5 football facility with publicly accessible ancillary facilities; public open space, associated infrastructure, engineering and ancillary works, (all matters reserved except for means of access to the development); and Full Planning:- development of Phase 1 at the south western corner of the site for the erection of 29 residential dwellings (29 or the 1500 described above) with associated open space, parking and landscaping; with vehicular access provided from Upper Campsfield Road (A4095), Shipton Road and Oxford Road (A44) 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Duxbury 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs linda ward

	Email:
	 

	Address:
	29 Webbs Way, Kidlington, Oxfordshire OX5 2EW



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Please register my objection to both phases of this application (both the application for outline approval and the smaller application for full approval) on the following planning grounds: 1. has not been subject to wider consideration and consultation via the recent CDC local plan process. The area has not been put forward for strategic development within the local plan. The local plan has identified sufficient land to meet the massive targets that CDC has in its wisdom chosen to accept. 2. it is on a massive and unsustainable scale 3. it will damage the character and setting of the Woodstock town conservation area 4. Any development in the open area facing the Blenheim palace grounds will damage the character and setting of this world heritage site. 5. The physical separation between the town of Woodstock and the surrounding villages of will be compromised by ribbon urbanisation out via the airport, Langford Lane industrial area and Kidlington. T 6. The scale is such that it will adversely the Green Belt and landscape in the area 7. It will create unsustainable pressures on the road and rail infrastructure.Kidlington traffic is aready at capacity for commuters. 8. It will have a profoundly adverse effect on small lanes in the area which are popular with cyclists for both leisure and commuting purposes. The route linking Kidlington with Woodstock and beyond via Shipton Road will be rendered very dangerous unless a cycle path is created 9. The Council cannot give any weight to the identity or needs of the applicant and main financial beneficiary. It should however give great weight to the overwhelming local public and parish council opposition. With thanks 





